
PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED HANGAR RENTAL FEE
INCREASES FOR THE DANVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT

The Danville, Virginia City Council will hold a Public Hearing on
Tuesday, May 15, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Fourth
Floor, Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street to receive public comments
concerning proposed hangar rental fee increases for the Danville
Regional Airport to be effective August 1, 2018.

Current hangar rental fees and proposed fee changes for the Danville
Regional Airport are identified below. Any concerns of the public about this
matter should be presented at the scheduled public hearing.

HANGAR RENTAL FEES CURRENT PROPOSED
80’ x 80’ Corporate Hangar $1,015.00 $1,040.00
80’ x 80’ Corporate Hangar (if shared use) $400.00 $425.00
65’ x 60’ Corporate Hangar $715.00 $740.00
55’ x 51’ Corporate Hangars $275.00 $300.00
T-hangars (bi-fold and sliding doors) $150.00 $175.00
T-hangars (older units with sliding doors) $125.00 $150.00


